
	

	

	

	
	
 
 
TO:  BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
FROM:  Maurene Stanton, Executive Director of Human Resources 
 
SUBJECT:  Letter of Agreement between the Stanwood-Camano School District and 

the Public School Employees of Stanwood-Camano 
 
DATE:   May 17, 2022 
 
 

Attached you will find a Letter of Agreement between the Stanwood-Camano School 
District (the District) and the Public School Employees of Stanwood-Camano (PSE). This 
agreement is in addition to contract language in the current Collective Bargaining 
Agreement between the District and PSE. 

The Letter of Agreement provides incentive pay to prospective bus drivers who 
complete required Commercial Drivers’ License and district related training and who 
subsequently drive for the district for thirty (30) days. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter of agreement, I will be happy to answer 
them for you.  

Recommendation:  

We recommend that the board approve this Letter of Agreement between the 
Stanwood-Camano School District and the Public School Employees of Stanwood-
Camano. 

	

 

	




